
Staff Appreciation Thank You!
Thank you to everyone who contributed food, drinks, and
financial donations for Northridge Staff Appreciation Week.
You helped to make this a tasty and special week for
Northridge Staff!

Music Bingo 
At the Fernwood Inn, Feb 27th, 6-9pm. Bring a friend, or two,
have dinner and a drink, and enjoy a fun night of music
bingo! You can purchase tickets HERE
Money raised from this event will go towards a PISE run bike
safety program, taking place in June for all Northridge
students!

Board Game Night
In the gym, Feb 28th, 5:30-7:30pm. All games are provided,
and Boardgame Cafe staff will be on hand to help teach you
if you want to try a new game. 

Wishing everyone a happy Family Day

long weekend!

PAC 
CONNECTION

Next PAC Meeting 
Wed, March 5th @ 6:30

in the staff room, or
online.

Meetings are approx 90
mins long and parents
are welcome to come
and simply listen in.
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Join Northridge Families
on Facebook to stay

connected. 

More Info?
northridge.pac.info@

gmail.com

https://www.showpass.com/northridge-elementary-music-bingo-2/
https://www.facebook.com/groups/northridgefamilies

